
 

Year 1 Bedtime Story Evening! 

Tuesday 26th November 6pm 

All Year 1 children are invited back to school in their 
pyjamas for a magical evening of stories, chocolate 
milk and a treat to take home. Make sure to get the 

date in your diary you don’t want to miss out! 

 For the adults:  

While your children are fostering their love of reading with our 
favourite bedtime stories, you are invited to an important phonics 

meeting.  

We will be holding a information meeting for parents all about the 
National Phonics Screening Check, which all Year 1 children must 

take in June.  

The meeting will explain what this check is, simplify how phonics is 
taught at school and, give you some top tips on how you can help 

at home.  

We will provide you with the resources for the next stage in your 
child’s Phonics journey, so you can support your child with their 

learning at home.  

 


